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Hi there
I want to voice my objection to the proposed flights that are planning with the the 2nd runway..
I am Vern concerned about the noise levels that will distrust our sleep not to mention the impact on the air and
environment and our properties in Portmarnock and the surrounding areas.

Please confirm receipt of this email and my objection.
Many thanks
Natasha Ginty

 the lodge
Seabrook manor Portmarnock

Sent from my iPhone




